
 

What’s On! 

 March 9th—Kindy STEPs 

vision screening 

 March 10th—Student 

Parliament workshop 2 

 March 10th—Stage 2 

Symbio Wildlife Park 

Excursion 

 March 11th—Selective 

High School Placement Test 

 March 18th—P &C Meeting 

 March 23rd—Preschool 

Adventurers STEPs vision 

screening. 

 March 23rd—Year 6 GRIP 

Leadership Conference 

 March 24th—Student 

Parliament workshop 3 

 March 25th—Preschool 

Explorers STEPs vision 

screening. 

 March 25th—Kindergarten 

Incursion 

 March 30th—Stage 1 

Excursion Wollongong 

Science Centre 

 Playgroup is on every 

Wednesday at 9am. 

 PSSA Sport is on every 

Friday. 

 Week 5 25th February 2021 

   Principal Report 

Dear Parents and Carers 
  

This week we commenced a major attendance project 
with a group of schools in the Liverpool area. 
The 'Every School Day Counts' project focuses on the im-
portance of coming to school every day. A student who 
has 1 day off a fortnight (90% attendance) will miss 4 
weeks of schooling by the end of the year. 
That is likely to have a negative impact on learning and 
progress. We have noticed that during wet weather and 
on hot days our attendance drops significantly. 
All our classrooms are air conditioned and students stay 
inside during wet weather and extreme heat. 
  
As mentioned previously our school has received signifi-
cant funds to run a tutoring program for students. This 
program is designed to provide intensive support to 
catch up any lost learning due to the 2020 Covid 19    
disruptions. A group of stage 2 and 3 students are      
currently attending sessions 3 times a week. Year 6    
students will be offered after school tutoring from the     
beginning of Term 2 and the support unit and K-2       
program will begin later in the year. Mr Engesser has 
joined the tutoring team to provide additional expertise. 
Please contact me at school if you would like additional 
information. 
  
Last week over 20 parents attended our first 2021 P&C 
meeting. It was fantastic to have every-
one back on site and I look forward to 
working closely with the P&C this year. 
   
Regards 
Matthew Ralph 



 
 



 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 K Blue 

We have been busy learning and having 
fun in our first few weeks of school! 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

In 3 Sapphire, students have been learning to give each other con-

structive feedback! They have done this through the use of tech-

nology and giving verbal feedback. Students are learning to self-

assess their work and reflect on theirs and others’ learning. 3 Sap-

phire are beginning to use Seesaw to upload photos of their learn-

ing. They scan QR codes that are placed around the room and 

navigate to the Class Journal which shows all their work!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Maths, 3 Sapphire are participating in hands-on lessons, using a 

variety of resources to solve number problems. Students have used 

dice and cards to create 3, 4 and 5-digit numbers and ordered 

them in ascending and descending order. These are also upload-

ed onto our Seesaw journal! We can’t wait to see our Journal grow! 

  



 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Over the last two weeks students in K-6 Peach have been busy 

working, building and creating. Writing and sharing stories about 

what we have made. We have had Reverse Garbage visit us and 

tell us about recycling and reusing, attended the Boating incur-

sion and used all different materials to build simple structures 

that are tall, small and go over other things. 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Our P&C AGM is primarily held to elect a new P&C Committee for 2021.  The roles that will be 
up for election are: 
 

President, Vice President, Secretary, Treasurer, 4 x Executives, Auditor and Canteen Manager. 

Roles and Responsibilities of each position have been sent out with details of the AGM. 
 

Only financial P&C members are eligible to stand, be elected to a position as well as vote.   

To become a financial P&C member, a membership fee of $1 must be paid prior to the AGM.  
 

Thursday 4th March 

9.05am-10.00am 

Connected Classroom 
E Block 



 
   

 

 

 

 

 

.  

PSSA kicked off last week for the first time in over a year.  

In season one we will be sending three teams-  

 Girls Soccer 

 Boy’s Softball 

 Mixed Newcombe 

Thank you to all students who trialled and congratulations to 

those students who were selected for the teams.  

Just a reminder that training is every Friday at 8.15am and 

sport is $6 a week.  

Please note due to Covid safety protocols parents/guardians are 

unable to attend PSSA games.  

 

 

This week our  

Aboriginal Garden and 

Yarning Circle has been 

getting some welcome  

additions! Working with 

a notable Aboriginal 

Artist Michael, some of 

our of our Stage 2 and 3 

students helped with the 

painting .    



 
 





 
 

Information for our Year 5 and Year 6 Mainstream  

Parents regarding a program opportunity! 



 
 

 

 

 

 

Reminder to bring your hat to 

school everyday and wear it when 

in the playground!  

School Planning 

This week all the Executive staff have been working hard on  

writing our new school plan for 2021-2024. Lots of exciting 

new initiatives for us all at Sadleir PS over the coming year! 


